
To All Comrades, Sisters & Friends of the Village 
 
After several telephone calls with board members, department leadership, government 
warnings, and common sense I have made the decision to  “postpone” the 20th Annual 
Picnic. All 21 March 2020 tickets sold, will be honored at our next picnic~ 
 
This decision was not taken lightly and it was made in the best interest of the safety of 
our residents, staff and membership 
 
At this time we are pending approval from Stone Creek Golf Course Management on 
whether we can play golf or not.  Keeping in mind that there will be 150 plus golfers, and 
their families will come together for a meal at the end of the tournament inside the Stone 
Creek Community. 
 
Hopefully, the Department of Florida combined with the Department of Florida Auxiliary 
can assist the VFW Veterans Village in securing a weakened in order to celebrate our 
20th Annual Picnic together as a team. 
 
The scheduled board meeting for 19 March 2020 will also be cancelled. 
 
Any questions please contact me! 
 
 
 
Chester Pyatt, Board President 
VFW Veterans Village at Fort McCoy 
 


